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I am strongly opposed to ADEQ's Permit#5264-W for continued operation of C & H Hog 
Farms.  This a  shame upon your Agency, get back to doing what you've done before, 
protect these waters along the Buffalo watershed.
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I am strongly opposed to ADEQ's Permit#5264-W for continued operation of C & H Hog Farms.  This a  shame upon your Agency, get back to doing what you've done before, protect these waters along the Buffalo watershed.


